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21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
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PETITION OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE D/B/A 
EVERSOURCE ENERGY FOR LICENSE TO CONSTRUCT AND MAINTAIN 
ELECTRIC LINES OVER AND ACROSS THE AMMONOOSUC RIVER AND 
STATE OWNED LAND, IN LISBON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Dear Director Howland: 

Please accept this letter as a supplement to Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy's above referenced petition for a license for the 348X2 Line to cross public 
waters. The petition filed under cover letter dated January 10, 2020 incorrectly described the 
348X2 Line, a 34.5 kV rated line, as a transmission [emphasis added] line in Paragraph 1, when 
in fact the 34.5 kV rated 348X2 Line is a distribution line. There are no further revisions to the 
Petition or supporting Exhibits at this time. 

Pursuant to the Commission's rules, an electronic filing of the enclosed Petition is also being 
made with the Commission on this date. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, « 
Erik Newman 
Real Estate and Transactional Counsel 

cc via e-mail: OCA; Paul Kasper 


